
Transportation Committee 
Minutes 

June 8, 2017 
 

In attendance:  Brent Norsman (chair), Joe Hall (chair), John Paige, Lindsay Bayley, Jessica Wobbekind 
(managing director) 

 
1. The committee discussed the Milwaukee/North/Damen intersection update 

a. We have been invited to a meeting with CDOT 6/28 to review the plan  
b. The public meeting is tentatively scheduled for 7/12 
c. Some ideas about upgrades- 

i. Would it be best to eliminate the acute right turns?  Such as Damen to 
Milwaukee and Milwaukee on to North. 

ii. There is a problem with lack of enforcement 
1. Can there be camera enforcement of No Left Turns? 
2. Is the signage not effective, which leads to illegal behavior?  

 
2. There is no update on Mode Study, JW reached out to ATA, never heard back. 

 
3. The committee discussed the Blue Lounge Update- the paperwork has all been submitted, there 

are a few details to work through with insurance. 
 

4. Update on Benches- we are securing approval from businesses, submitting permits for 
signatures. 

 
5. The bike corrals were ordered, Cleanslate will install them, waiting on delivery and Use 

Agreement 
 

6. The committee discussed updates on other Division Street upgrades- the Fence Repair 
complete, painting is almost finished, Cleanslate is working on it. 
 

7. The committee discussed new business 
a. JW has a meeting with Wabash Lights crew today to discuss possibilities in WPB, maybe 

the Cortland underpass or the viaduct on Damen. More details to come. 
 

 
 
 
 


